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We were blessed with a visit 
from our Area Coordinator, 

Rev. Paul & Darla Brochu. We 
shared vision and braved the 
cold to see the city of Lyon. 

UPCI Global Representatives Europe

France Ministers General Assembly 

France Supt. John & Anne Nowacki hosted the annual General 
Assembly in Melun for the French ministers. We were blessed 
with the teaching ministry of Rev. Chad Flowers (Texas, USA). 

This was a wonderful opportunity for us to meet all of the 
ministers of France and spend time in fellowship getting to 

know them.

Contacts & Bible Studies

Arriving in a new city of 2 million people with no UPCI churches 
or contacts, it has taken time to connect and build new 

relationships. We are beginning to see the results of prayer, 
spiritual warfare and continual cultivation of relationships with 

individuals the Lord has placed in our path, with new Bible 
studies that have begun the last couple months. Help us pray for 

their establishment in the Word and for MANY MORE hungry 
hearts to intersect with us with divine appointments.

Learn French With Me

Dieu est grand et digne de louange 

“God is great and worthy to be 
praised!” 
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Geneva Church

We celebrated the birthday & 10th 
Pastoral Anniversary of Pastor Sam 

Ackah with the Pentecostals of 
Geneva, and give God glory for a 
Jewish woman that was baptized!

Language Learning

Bro Cooney is currently learning to speak, read and write 
French. We need finance for his lessons. You can support 

with any amount by giving to Global Missions through this 
Language project # GMGP.117816.2703  

 

THANK YOU 
We greatly appreciate your continued prayers and financial 

support as we reach into Lyon and the surrounding region with 
Truth. We pray God’s abundant blessings upon you, your family 

and church daily!  

Rev. Joe, Fanny & Jaylon Cooney 
Missionaries to France 
GM PIM Account # 117816 

UPCI Global Missions 
36 Research Park Ct. 
Weldon Springs, MO 63304
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